
Dr, S. R, Weiss and 
Mr. Sol Bernstein 
UOJCA 

84 - Fifth Avenue 
New York City 

Dear Dr, Weiss and Mr. Bernstein: 

I know how often it happens that people in communal life work 
hard and succeed, and their achievements are taken for granted. 

Because I do not like this all too human trait, I want to put 
in writing my personal felicitations to you for the splendid 
National dinner of last night. It was a "kiddush ha-shem" in 
its whole tone and its effect upon all those who attended, 
Certainly the two of you and all the rest of those connected 
with the Office of the Union deserve the gratitude of the 
entire community for the competence and loyalty which went 
into making this evening such a success, 

Sincerely, 

RABAT NORMAN LAMM 


